

If you are looking for help with a family member, friend, or simply want to educate yourself, please join us April 23rd for, "The Elephant in the Room". Several local speakers and Jeremy Yeckley of Foundations Christian Counseling will lead us through a process of identifying the signs and symptoms of an addict and what to do. More information will be available about: support groups for family and friends of drug/alcohol addicts, addict to addict support groups, counseling opportunities, and the June 4th presentation: "How to Address the Problem".







May the God of hope fill you...
...abound in hope.

ROMANS 15:13



SUNDAY SCHOOL

Sunday Morning 9:30 ~

Sunday School for all ages meet in various rooms throughout the church. Staffed nursery provided.

WORSHIP SERVICE

Sunday Morning 10:30 ~

Join us as we worship God and learn from His word.

Nursery ~ Birth through age 3

Staffed nursery available down the hall to the left. Parents are asked to sign children in/out of nursery.

Kid's Church ~ Age 4 through 4th Grade

Fun learning experience in the fellowship hall. Children will be dismissed during the service. Parents must pick children up directly following the service.

STUDENT MINISTRY

Sunday Nights ~ 5th through 12th grade Join us tonight, 6:00 pm -8:00 pm here at the church, doors open at 5:30 pm! Any questions see Pastor Carll

SENIORS MINISTRY

SonShiners 10:30 AM ~ 2nd and 4th Tuesdays Bible study/fellowship group for Seniors will meet this Tuesday, April 12th. Everyone welcome, any questions see Pastor Mark.

HOPE HELP NEEDED

April 23rd, the presentation, "The Elephant in the Room" will be held here at FBC as part of the Door of HOPE ministry. We will need volunteers to be greeters, fix refreshments, etc. A sign up sheet is at the welcome center. Willing to commit this seminar to prayer for a specific time or throughout? Sign-up at the welcome center also. Thank you!

TITHES & OFFERINGS

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in the lobby or in offering baskets that are passed during the service. Giving has always been an important part of worship. Thank you for your faithful support.



Spire Nursery School, here at Fellowship, is now registering children for the 2016-17 school year! If you would like to register your child or would like more information please contact Rhonda Nowacoski at 570-561-3971 or 570-596-3666.





Internet Access: We do not have guest access to the internet at this time. Sorry for any inconvenience it might cause.



Thrive groups are where fellowship and spiritual growth happen!
GROUPS Ephesians 3:14-19
Are you ready to grow with God beyond where you are now?

Name:	I would be interested in :
Address:	(check all that apply)
	☐ Trying a weekly group at any location
Phone:	☐ Trying a weekly group at the church
Email:	☐ A short term study group (6-8 weeks)
	☐ A ladies only study
Comments:	☐ A men's only study
<u> </u>	☐ A Sunday evening study for teen parents
	April 10, 2016